
Who are we? 
We are an After School 
Club for children who 
attend Carnforth 
School. ‘Little Pears’ is a 
service provided for 
our busy families who 
need a safe place for 
their children to be 
cared for while they are 
at work or need to 
attend appointments.  
Children are cared for 
by Miss Holland and 
Miss Smith who are 
familiar faces in our 
school community.

How much is it?
The current fees are:
• £3.50 for 3.00pm to 4.30pm
• £7.00 for 3.00pm to 6.00pm 
• There is also a separate rate for children attending 

afterschool clubs – this is just £1.50 for 4.00pm to 
4.30pm  

Fees are payable through Squid and must be paid in 
advance. Prices include a hot snack and drink. 
Parents/carers should collect at the end of the session 
from the main door.  

How do I book/pay?
To initially register for Little Pears, please email 

the school office for a starter pack.  
office@carnforthschool.org

We require a completed set of registration forms 
for your child/children before they can attend the 
club. 
Once registered, users can book and pay for all 
sessions via the Squid app. There will be a few 
places every day for ‘short notice’ bookings if 
needed due to unforeseen circumstances. Just let 
the office know by 3.00pm.

Little Pears 
Out of School Club

What will they 
do at the club?
Children will be able to 
take part in appropriate 
activities and games to 
keep them amused, 
improving their social 
skills and encouraging 
new friendships. The 
club has a very relaxed 
atmosphere and 
children are able to 
choose from a variety 
of  activities each day. 
A range of healthy 
snacks are provided 
during the session.

Little Pears 
Out of School Club
Monday - Friday
3.00pm-6.00pm 

Tel: 07585 400913
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